

Freedom of Information Team

Bellingham House Bodmin Hospital Site Bodmin PL31 2QT

Tel: 01208 834 387

Email: cpn-tr.FreedomOfInformation@NHS.net

Reference Number: FOI 50880 Thursday 11 February 2016

Emailed to: request-315849-477f3501@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Jones

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

We have received your request for information as detailed below:

I would like to request some additional information in relation to the external review that was commissioned by your NHS Trust titled -Education and Training in the Prevention and Management of Violence and Aggression in 2012.

- 1) Can you please confirm how much of the tax payers money was used to pay for this review and report, authored by Dr.C.Dale, T. Swan and Tony Thompson.
- 2)Can you please provide copies of any Trust governance report(s) that details the decision making process for choosing Caring Solutions, a private company to conduct this review.
- 3)Can you please provide copies of your statutory risk assessments, training needs analysis and costs/ benefits analysis that informed your decision to commission CPi to be your new provider of MAPA training.
- 4)Can you please confirm how much of the tax payers money was spent on making your previous MVA lead trainer redundant as a result of changes to a move to the new model MAPA.
- 5) Can you please provide copies of any Trust governance report(s)that details evidence of how service users were involved in the decision making process.

Your request was received on Thursday, 11 February 2016 and the Trust is managing it under the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am in the process of collating this information and hope to be in a position to respond to you shortly.



In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case you will be advised and a fees notice issued. You will be required to submit your remittance before the Trust is able to proceed with your request.

If you have any queries about this request, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Act Officer

S. Bailey

